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Attn: Mr Stawick

I believe these proposed new rules will hurt the FOREX industry and not help it. I will not allow the
markets to freely flow.

I’m a capitalist but I’m not a pure capitalist and I believe in a tad of intervention but if you all keep
tampering with the industry, the U.S. will be the loser because the cost of doing business will go up and
there will actually be more corruption and the money and the business will flow to Europe.

Lynn R. Parker


